
 

The deadline for voting is fast approaching.  If you have not voted yet and you care about the 

engineering profession, VOTE.  Make your voice count and shape the path PEO takes.  If you 

don’t vote you are relinquishing the right that all PEO members have. 

PEO will continue facing enormous challenges in the near future.  If the appropriate actions are 

not implemented PEO will become irrelevant to the Province and to its members, PEO has been 

slow in reacting and adapting to the changes around us.  The current pandemic has only made 

more apparent the urgent need to modernize the way PEO functions. Council is fundamental in 

developing policy and providing direction on how PEO is organized and functions. Council 

members must be well informed and their decisions must make PEO proceed in the right 

direction in meeting its mandate of protecting the public interest. 

I am asking for your support in this year’s PEO election.  I offer my extensive experience 

acquired through many years of volunteering for PEO and other entities.  I have the knowledge 

and understanding to help PEO advance in its mandate to protect the public interest, ensuring 

practitioners safeguard life, health, property, economic interests, public welfare and the 

environment. 

Vote David Kiguel for East Central Regional Councillor.  Make your vote count. Your vote 

matters. 


